Castonguay, Christine

From: DeCarli, Jeremy

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 12:35 PM
To: Castonguay, Christine

Subject: FW:

Jeremy

Jeremy DeCarli, Aicp
Planning & Zoning Official
Town of East Hampton

T: 860-267-7450

E: jdecarli@easthamptonct.gov
www.easthamptonct.gov

M, W, Th: 8:00AM —3:00pm
T: 8:00AM — 6:30PM
F: 8:00AM — 12:00PM

From: John Greeno <johngreeno@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 12:34 PM

To: DeCarli, Jeremy <jdecarli@easthamptonct.gov>
Subject:

Good Afternoon Mr. DeCarli,

I am writing to offer my support of St. Clement's request for a zoning change of their property on Oakum Dock
Rd. to commercial from residential. Allowing St. Clement's to establish a assembly hall and marina at the
Oakum Dock site. St. Clement's has presented a thoughtful use of the land that considers the needs of the
residents while promoting a responsible use of the property.

East Hampton needs responsible businesses to locate here and develop our community.
Sincerely,

John Greeno
1 Stonegate Road
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